	[image: BRADFORD_CHILDREN_AND_FAMILIES_TRUST_RGB]
	

	






	Contact: (Name of Social Worker)
Tel:	(01274) 
Mob:	 
Email:	
Date: 



Dear

RE: XXXX Child(ren)’s Name


Further to the recent pre-proceedings meeting held on DATE, I am writing to confirm that because of the positive changes you have made for you and your family Bradford Children and Families Trust has ended the pre-proceedings process in respect of CHILD/REN’s NAME on DATE.  I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate you and encourage you to continue to work with the social worker to help you continue on this journey and maintain this good work.  CHILD/REN’s NAME will remain subject to a Child in Need/Child Protection Plan to help with these next steps.

The Trust’s Legal team will also inform your Solicitor in writing that the pre-proceedings process has ended in respect of your child/ren. 

	Here are the things that the Trust has supported you to achieve during the pre-proceedings process: 

	What help or support has been provided and the outcome:
	What has been the impact for your child(ren) NAME:

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	



The next Child in Need/Child Protection review meeting is arranged for DATE. 

If you do not understand any part of this letter, please contact your child’s social worker NAME on NUMBER
Yours sincerely


[name]
Team Manager [name of team]

Copies of the letter have been sent to:
· Social Worker [name] and the Local Authority in-house Legal Team
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